
Please be advised that beginning on May 31, 2022, all lanes of County Line Road in both directions will be closed from Inverness Drive West to Inverness Way 
South/South Valley Highway Road for a sanitary sewer line replacement.  The closure will be in effect for at least 30 days.   
 
Detour routes are shown on the map below.  If you have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at the phone number and email below.  Check the 
District’s website invernessmetro.org for updates.  
 
Laurie Tatlock 
Mulhern MRE, Inc.  
188 Inverness Drive West, Suite 150 
Englewood, CO 80112 
phone:  720-274-8377 
laurie@mulhernmre.com 
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